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HE PRIES 

HE SPIES

HE SNOOPS 

bnooping Sem

French fSlcrapbook's 
Substitute For

"Lot mo soo your 
bracelot, Bobby M.", 
produces plenty of 
blushes fron the proud 
ovmor,

Chang*And Roraaino has 
od hor first nano even 
though Harland Insists 
she hasn't,

Bailey Higli now rates 
two prize-fighters. 
(Santa should have 
brought them boxing 
gloves.)

If you’ll ask 
might tell you what 
door and what night 
gained for Martin a 
flattened nose.

Each grade produces 
inseparable twin girls. 
A gXanco dawn thb hall 
will give proof.

I ’m tempted to believe 
that rides on the 
motorcycle are more ap­
pealing to Maude than 
the ovmer.

Hollis Haskin’s hobby 
is a scrapbook, while 
Bobby S's, is pitching 
shoes in his sleep 
with a smile, (vYonder 
v/hat ho v/as drcai-ning 
about),

Vifhy is it there v/ore 
almost as many juniors 
as sophomores at the 
ninth _ grade boys’ 
party?

You
ring

can’t see the 
on Soroba’s fin­

ger for the roll of 
adhesive tape she is 
sporting.

&xam

Scrapbooks made by 
the junior French 
class from news, clip- 
p4.ngs, pictures, and 
drawings relating to 
Prance and taking 
place of mid-term exam 
are completed and now 
on exhibit in Mrs, 
A. H, Parmer’s room.
The five selected as 

best are those of Tom­
my Etheridge, Bobbie 
Morgan, Maud© Lewis, 
Josephine Griffin,and_ 
Ruth Ruffin,

May the best 
in the 
case.

girl win 
Harold Cooper

o C

FRESH MEATS OF ALL KINDS 

ECDNQMY AND THRIFT
AR E  THE POLICIES OF VICTORY

A N D  r e m e m b e r  T O  LET Y O U R  P O L I C Y BE

ECONOMIZE WHERE THE P R I C E S  ARE R I G H T  

A N D  THE SERVICE FRIENDLY.

Vbur A/farket Of Dependable Service

VEGErABIESlFANCY GROCERIES


